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First name: Brian

Last name: Darnell
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Title: 

Comments: Please remove Pole Creek &amp; PP449 from the project area.  This area is important to our

community for winter recreation.  The proposed vegetation management project would render our winter Nordic

area useless as the proposed cutting will prevent the area from holding enough snow for skiing.

 

Please remove this area from the project and designate it as a Winter Recreation Area.  It is integral to our

community to promote fitness health and well being.

 

Thank You,

 

Brian M Darnell, D.O.

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone


